
 
 
Greetings from the Sauk Valley 
Community College Ag! 
 
We are holding a career fair for students 
and community members to see what 
agricultural opportunities we have in our 
local area. SVCC Ag would be delighted to 
have your school represented by 
attending this event. This is a great 
opportunity to seek out potential 
agricultural employers or internship 
positions. This event will take place on ​March 19, 2020​ from ​9AM-3PM​. 
RSVP is not required but is strongly encouraged. If you would like to have 
a tour of the campus, just let us know and that can be arranged.  Feel 
free to hang one poster in your ag classroom and the other in the 
guidance office.   
 
We look forward to having you here at Sauk Valley Community College 
Career Fair!   
 

 


